Board Members

Jeanie Stevens Chairperson

Shannon Medley Vice Chair

Mary Ann Carden Sandy Clevenger Scott Travis



SPENCER COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS

207 WEST MAIN STREET • TAYLORSVILLE, KY 40071 (502) 477-3250 FAX (502) 477-3259 Chuck Adams Superintendent

Norma Thurman
Assistant Superintendent

Jaclyn Risden-Smith
Director of Special Education

Brett N. Beaverson Director of Operations

Bob Hafendorfer Director of Pupil Personnel

May 22, 2012

Mr. Greg Dunbar Kentucky Department of Education District Facilities Branch 500 Mero Street 15th Floor, CPT Frankfort, KY 40601

Dear Mr. Dunbar,

This letter is written in reference to the Phase II Project (#10-095) for the Spencer County High School. The project included football grandstands, gymnasium bleachers and a reroof of the old section of the high school. The project was completed in 2011 and the BG-4 documents have been filed with your department.

A contingency balance of \$9,055.82 remains. We are requesting your permission to expend the residual funds to complete ancillary work on the project. A little bit of site work related to the athletics portion of this project is needed. We would like to use a local contractor to complete this work.

Your consideration of our request is appreciated.

Respectfully submitted,

Vicki Noodlett

Vicki Goodlett Finance Officer

cc: Dr. Bob Tarvin

GOING THE DISTANCE FOR ALL STUDENTS!

Equal Education and Employment Institution

Spencer County Public Schools does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, National origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs and activities



Steven L. Beshear Governor

Terry Holliday, Ph.D. Commissioner of Education

EDUCATION AND WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT CABINET DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

Capital Plaza Tower • 500 Mero Street • Frankfort Kentucky 40601 Phone: (502) 564-4770 • www.education.ky.gov

RECEIVED

JUN - 7 2012

June 4, 2012

Mr. Chuck Adams, Superintendent Spencer County Schools 207 West Main Street Taylorsville, Kentucky 40071

RE: BG10-095, SPENCER CO. - Spencer County High School Renovation Phase 2 - Residual Funds

Dear Mr. Adams:

In several phone conversations and emails, Vicki Goodlett, Spencer County Finance Officer, has requested that the remaining funds from BG10-095, approximately \$9,000, be used to complete sitework on the project. This office agrees that these funds could be used for this purpose. Since these monies are SFCC funds, we contacted Dr. Robert Tarvin who concurs. The district may use these funds to complete the sitework as discussed.

If there are questions about KDE requirements, please email or call us at (502) 564-4326.

Sincerely,

Gregory C. Dunbar, Manager District Facilities Branch

GCD/tkl

ec: Vicki Goodlett, SCPS; Lisa Collins, SFCC; Brett N. Beaverson, SCPS; Sherman Carter Barnhart Louisville; DFB Project File/District Correspondence Files

negon C. Remban



Quotes:

Creekside Lawn Care Inc.	\$	7,625.00
Hord's Landscaping & Lawncare Inc.	\$	6,900.00
Mid-South Baseball	\$	8,500.00
*Please note: All bids require the school district to supply six loads of premium topsoil - an estimated	¢	1 200 00
additional cost to the project of	\$	1,200.00